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AUDITOR-GENERAL OF PAKISTAN
Constitution Avenue, Islamabad.

November 29, 2021

NOTIFICATION

No. 51/Dir (A)/Misc/2015-VIIIL: In partial modification of this office earlier Notification No.
47/Dir (A)/Misc/2015-VIII dated November 15, 2021, the Auditor General of Pakistan, has been
pleased to delete the name of Mr. Muhammad Raza Shah, Director General Audit, Climate Change &

Environment, Islamabad from the Committee constituted to consider long standing issues relating to

the induction of Depantmenual Cadre (DQ) Officers into Inter Departmental Cadre (IDC) of Pakistan

Audit and Accounts Service.
| —
[MUHAMMAD TAYYAB|
i DIRECTOR (ADMN)
o Phone: 051-9224083
Copy to the:

1. The Chairman & all members of the said Committee.
2. S.P.S. to the Auditor General of Pakistan.

3. S.PS. to the Secretary Establishment Division, Islambad w.r.t. office letter No. 7/1/2016-CP-II dated

19.04.2021.
4. S.P.S to the Controller General of Accounts, Islamabad.
5. S.P.S. to the Additional Auditor General-I & II, Local.
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